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Evelyn RHM 

Rosalie 1B 

Daisy 3C 

All pupils in 6A 

 

Ella 5T 

HOPE 

PEACE JOY 

 

FAITH 

 

GRACE 

 

What a delightful time we had last Friday 

to mark the celebration of the 

Coronation of King Charles III and Queen 

Camilla.  Children had their photographs 

taken, sitting on the throne, whilst 

wearing their Royal inspired clothes. 

Kites were made, decorated and flown 

during an afternoon of celebration and 

song.  A huge thank you to all parents 

and carers for your support and to all of 

our staff, to make a truly memorable 

occasion. 

We are tremendously proud of our year 

6 children this week as they have 

undertaken the end of key stage 2 tests.    

They demonstrated an abundance of 

character and resilience, taking each day 

in their stride.  Well done children.   A 

huge thank you to all of the adults 

involved in the lead up to the tests and 

during this week, providing a calm 

environment and an encouraging word.    

 

 

 

   

      

 

Lucas 2R 

 

Vedika 5MC 
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Pupil Voice 
 

Katie RHM - "We have been reading 'Journey'. I brought in a holiday photograph for our 

class scrapbook." 

Marcee 3C – “I really enjoyed flying the kites for the coronation!” 

Noah 4P – “We made flags and kites. The kites were really fun as we got to play with 

something that we had made.”  

Clara 4P – “At the coronation, we did lots of arts and crafts. I really enjoyed making a 

collage to go into the entrance hall.” 

Aiden 4P – “In DT we made Greek flatbreads. I really liked making the dough because 

it got really messy and it was fun to roll out. It tasted delicious.” 

Isa 4P – “I liked kneading the dough and eating my final product. It had all my favourite 

vegetables in it. Scrum-diddily-umptious!” 

Ariana and Jessica 5MC – “For our Coronation day last Friday, we made some flags 

and some kites for a parade we had at the end of the day.  We also had a picnic lunch 

outside and we were allowed to where red, white or blue or royal clothes.  Our favourite 

bit of the day was the parade and flying our kites.” 

Edward 5T – “I enjoyed making our kites and then going on the field / MUGA to fly our 

creations because it was an historic day. The king's coronation is a piece of history 

which I was happy to be part of.” 

Jasper 6A – “We are preparing for our end of year activities and are writing our profiles 

for our yearbook.”  

George 6 A – “I enjoyed Art this week, pairing up with friends to design a model for an 

outdoor space through exploring brave colours.” 

 

 

 



  

  

King’s Coronation Celebration Day 

 

 
 

What a wonderful day we had on Friday to celebrate King Charles III coronation! Thank you so 

much to everybody who made such an effort to dress up in their royal attire or red, white and 

blue colours, to those who entered the Great Royal Bake Off and for donations made on the 

day towards the sale of the cakes.  The whole day was a roaring success and it was so 

wonderful to see the children enjoy flying kites and being part of their very own royal parade!   

  

  

 



  

King’s Coronation Celebration Day - continued 
 

Thank you to everybody who took the 

time to take part in the Great Royal 

Bake Off.  What an amazingly talented 

set of bakers we have at Deanery!  It 

was so difficult to judge, but the ladies 

from Lingard House and His Deputy 

Lieutenant Jenny Loynton came to the 

decision of: 

1st place: Scarlett and Ria 

2nd place: Milly 

3rd place: Ariana 

Congratulations girls!   

  

 

 

From your generations donations on the 

day and along with the after school cake 

sale, we are thrilled to announce that 

we made £496.51!  This money will go 

towards developing the Key Stage 2 

outdoor area.   

 

 

There is still time to purchase your child’s coronation portrait artwork that they 

produced in school from https://mychildsart.co.uk/order/parent-portal/login/ 

Information about this has been previously sent out, but please do get in touch if you 

need further help logging into the parent portal. 

 

https://mychildsart.co.uk/order/parent-portal/login/


 

  

Children’s Book Project 

Book Drive 22nd May to 25th May 

 
 

About the Children’s Book Project 

In the UK 1 in 3 disadvantaged children owns fewer than 10 books, whilst 1 in 8 has 

none at all.  This has an impact not only on these children’s academic outcomes but 

also on their wellbeing, emotional development and sense of themselves as a 

reader. 

The Children’s Book Project directly tackles this ‘book gap’ and gifts donated books 

to targeted communities across the UK.  Over 500 schools, community groups, 

women’s groups and prisons nationwide put on book gifting events at which children 

are invited to choose a book to take it home and keep.  The charity expects to gift 

upwards of 350,000 books this year. 

For more information visit www.childrensbookproject.co.uk 

Deanery are holding a Book Drive! 

We are holding a Book Drive for the charity from 22nd May to 25th May.  Please bring 

in any books your children have grown out of so that they can find new homes with 

others across the local community.  We can accept any ‘gently used’ children’s 

books in good condition. 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 15th May – 21st May 
 

On the theme of 'anxiety', this year's Mental Health Awareness Week is from 15 

to 21 May. We are inviting children to mark this week, on Monday 15 th May, by 

wearing a green item of clothing in addition to school uniform, such as green 

socks, a ribbon, a hat or a scarf.  

You can find out more information about why 'anxiety; has been chosen as a focus, by 

clicking on the following link provided by 'The Mental Health Foundation'. 

https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-

awareness-week 
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Missing Library Books 

 
Could we ask you to have a check in bags, under beds and wherever you might hide 

if you were a school library book! We currently have over 400 books overdue and 

would love to get them returned so that other children can read them and enjoy them. 

Thank you! 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 

 
We currently have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor, if you are 

interested or know anyone that might be please visit the school 

website for more details. 

 

Peripatetic Music Lessons – September 2023 

 
If you have a child in Year 1 to Year 5 and would like to sign them up for 
Peripatetic music lessons for the next academic year starting September 2023 
please complete the form below by Monday 15th May 2022. Please also 
complete the form if you would like your child to continue with their current  
music lessons. 
 
All lessons are taught by visiting music teachers so please note that if demand 
for a specific instrument is high, it may be necessary to add your child’s name 
to a waiting list and bookings will be treated on a first come first served basis. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3Ww
Q1n2J_2hfBJstPaHgGTX2hUNE1XUkFVMktSMFJLMjJLSDM0OVY5TDdQVi4u 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwQ1n2J_2hfBJstPaHgGTX2hUNE1XUkFVMktSMFJLMjJLSDM0OVY5TDdQVi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwQ1n2J_2hfBJstPaHgGTX2hUNE1XUkFVMktSMFJLMjJLSDM0OVY5TDdQVi4u


  

  

Response to Curriculum Evening feedback 

If you are looking for recommendations of books for your children to read, 

https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/ has recommendations for each year group. Their lists of books are 

carefully put together to make it easier to find high quality, engaging and interesting books to 

instil a reading for pleasure culture and encourage children to read at home. 

It also has some great tips as to why reading is so important and how to read with your child and 

the kinds of questions you can ask. 

Bedtime story recommendations 

 Age 3-5  

   

Birmingham Grammar Schools – Registration for entrance test 

 
Registration for entrance test to The Grammar Schools in Birmingham is now 

open for parents of current Year 5 pupils who would like their child to sit the 

entrance test for The Grammar Schools in Birmingham, for entry to Year 7 in 

September 2024.  

Registration can be made online by visiting the website below and the closing date 

for registering is 4pm on 30th June 2023.   

The test will take place on 16th September 2023. 

https://westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk/ 

 

https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/
https://westmidlandsgrammarschools.co.uk/


 

 

 
  Online Safety 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE SEE INFORMATION 

BELOW FOR LOCAL 

ACTIVITIES  

 

DEANERY DO NOT PROMOTE 

ANY OF THE ACTIVITIES 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


